On March 14, the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item P1 - Applicant and Employee Health Screening.

Question:
We pay for all the screenings?  How is this different from fingerprinting?

Response:
Yes, we pay for all screenings and most employers pay for pre-employment medical screenings, especially those required by law while most employers don't require or pay for fingerprinting. This we think keeps us competitive with other employers but can always be revisited. 
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